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              Coaches’ Corner
WANTED


The board is looking for new members for next season.  We have at least three positions which will be vacant.  If you would have some great ideas, like to help out the swim team in many ways, and are willing to fill one of these positions please let the board know before the March banquet.
If you owe any meet fee's please pay them before Sectionals.
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Please watch the board for a timeline for Sectionals.

Saturday's Meet went really Great!

Everyone did a super job!

Thank you to

all that stayed and helped clean up and set up.

